	 BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


January 2017
Dear Parents,
Happy New Year to all of you and a very warm welcome back to school. I hope you all had a pleasant break over the Christmas period and enjoyed the time with your families; on behalf of myself and the staff many thanks for your thoughtful gifts, cards and good wishes at Christmas. Also many thanks to all parents for providing food for the party. 
Our Christmas raffles raised £322 and I intend to put this towards new plants and edging for the rest of the area beside the adventure playground. The School Council will also use some of this money to purchase some new indoor games for wet playtimes as the games we currently have are getting rather old. We also sent £36 to Save the Children after the Christmas Jumper Day.

Mrs Dickson is joining us again this half term to work with pupils in Year R; this hopefully will allow me to spend more time in other classes working with small groups and individual pupils. 
Mrs Foster will be back in school every Friday this term to run gymnastic sessions for pupils in Years 1, 2, 3 and 4 so please make sure PE kit is in school for these sessions.   

The PTA AGM is to be held in school on Wednesday 18th January at 7pm; all are welcome.

On Monday 30th January Year Reception will be leading our assembly at 8:30am; this will be on the theme of Chinese New Year and all parents are of course welcome to this.
I am planning to hold another of our informal music nights this term and have spoken to the older children about this. Once I have a date that suits Mr Clarke I will let you know, but in the meantime if your child would like to take part then please encourage them to let me know; we will give them some time to practise in school.
The whole school will be taking part in storytelling sessions, led by a local storyteller, on Wednesday 1st February so please could I ask for a voluntary contribution of £1 per pupil towards the cost of this. 
All clubs, except netball and tennis, resume on Monday 9th January as usual. Football runs for twelve weeks, right up to the end of term in April; the cost for this is £30 in total to be paid in advance please.   

Kind Regards
Amanda M Pitcher

	Dates for Your Diary


Wednesday 18th January                                                       PTA AGM 7pm

Monday 30th January                                                            Year Reception assembly

Wednesday 1st February                                                        Storyteller in school

Friday 17th February                                                              Break for half term

Monday 27th February                                                           School re-opens

